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Goldland International recalls Iona GLWD700 water dispenser 

 

Goldland International has announced a voluntary recall of Iona GLWD700 water 
dispensers with serial numbers beginning with 13AR**, 14AR** or 14AP**, due to fire 
risk. 
  
Affected customers are advised to immediately stop using the water dispensers and 
return them to the service centre. 
  
For more information, contact Goldland International at 6743 2926 
or cs@iona.com.sg. Alternatively, visit their service centre at 233 Ubi Ave 4, Intrepid 
Warehouse Complex. 
  
Front view: 

  
  
Image of the serial number on the product: 

  

 

mailto:cs@iona.com.sg

